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KANSAS CORPORATION COMMISSION 

Attention: Alan Snider AUG 2 0 2014 
RE: Permit Number: E-25, 344 \'5-C.'DO~ -~~-C.U \C-.coNSERVATJON01v1s10N 

WICHITA, KS 

Dear Mr. Snider: 

As landowners of nearby or adjoining properties, we have experienced extensive damage to our public 
and private land from the saltwater used in extracting oil from nearby oil wells. We strongly 
disapprove of increasing pressure and barrels of Saltwater into the Adams 13 on the Adams Lease in 
Greenwood County, KS. We appreciate the notification and do hereby request that you do not approve 
this application until we can be assured that these wells are well-maintained and well-regulated, and 
that all destruction of public and private property harmed by these wells will be restored to health, both 
underground and above ground, and that the landowners and lease owners will be held responsible for 
any loss of property value due to the damage caused by these wells. 

We also request a physical EPA or regulatory department inspection of these wells before any further 
permits are granted on any property in Severy, KS. 
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